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News from The Children’s Association - Minneapolis

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

“WINDOWS INTO CHILDRENS” 
  

                                     Friday, November 2, 2012 
 6:00 pm 

          At the Minneapolis Golf Club 
 

Exciting changes this year-it’s an evening event at a new venue!  Bring your 
spouse and friends for a fantastic art auction, with entertainment from the Star 

Studio! 
                                             

!
 

Also consider being a sponsor for our event!  See the giving levels  
below.   All sponsors will be recognized in our program.   

Table sponsorships will also be available. 
Watch for your invitation in the mail in September 

   
Windows into Children’s 

Sponsorship Levels 
 

Platinum Sponsor     $5000 
 

Gold Sponsor      $1000 
 

Silver Sponsor      $500 
 

Bronze Sponsor     $100 
 

Friend of the Association   $____ 
 

Contact the Association office at 
minneapolis.association@childrensmn.org           

to receive a sponsorship form! 
!
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                        The Peanuts Chapter's Flower Sale 

What a beautiful day for flower-lovers as friends and Association members arrived to see a 
maze of bright, brilliant colors scattered on the lawn at Suz Gill’s home!  They were there to 
pick up their ordered plants for our 2nd Annual Peanuts Chapter Plant Sale. Our day began early 
as we unloaded 978 items from the truck!  The weatherman had predicted scattered showers 
but we didn’t see a drop and it was a fun day for all of us. The flowers could not have been more 
beautiful – top quality all around, thanks to our supplier, Pahl’s Market.  We wish to thank all of 
you who helped to support the Plant Sale, both shoppers and workers.  
                    We all had fun – and All for the Love of Children.!

                                           

                        Save the Date-Bridge For Kids
   Do you love children and love to play Bridge?

Do you have friends who feel the same?

Well, Pied Piper Chapter is planning their

 5th annual Bridge For Kids Tournament and Luncheon  on 

Friday, September 28, 2011. 

We welcome all levels of Bridge players,

and would love to have you join us!

 If you would like more information please call Diana Lawrence-952-426-1803.



     The Storybook Gift Shop 

Storybook Gift Shop  Hours
Monday - Thursday
  9:30 am to 7:00 pm

Friday 9:30 am to 3:30 pm
Saturday 11:00 am to 3:00 pm

Sunday  12:00 to  4:00 pm

               Look at all the toy!                                     Louise Brown

Proceeds from the Gift Shop are donated back to the hospital

Louise Brown who has been on the gift shop committee since 1995 and chair of the 
committee for 12 years is stepping down.  We all appreciate the dedication and hard work 
Louise has put into the gift shop.  She cannot be easily replaced so we've divided her job 
and split it into four people.  She will still be working at the shop her regular 3-7pm shift 
Monday thru Thursday and also working Sunday's 12-4pm.

 We're always looking for volunteers to commit to one shift a month but we would also 
like to add to our sub-list if you can't commit monthly.  There are also openings to join 

"Don't forget to stop at the Storybook Gift Shop the next time you're at the hospital.  
We're already for Summer and there's new items coming in daily.

Left to Right (Back Row): Lynn Freeman, Jean Laue, Robin Stewart, Kim Moore, Melinda Benjamin, Karen Bower
(Front Row) Jane Zimmerman, Ginny Paulson, Mary Ann Steele, Sandy Krivo, Martha Theilmann

Not Pictured: Laurie Brandenborg, Rose Linnihan and Kim Sannerud

The
     Associationʼs
                Gift Shop
                           Committee



     ! ! !      Thank you Louise    ! ! !



     
                            Great Clips Golf Event  
                                                                Invitation to Dinner!
The Great Clips Charity Golf Classic will be held on Monday, June 25th at the Golden Valley Country Club.  This event will 
benefit the Family Needs Funds at Children’s.  Association members are invited to attend the evening reception and 
dinner. The festivities include fabulous food, fun and enthusiastic conversation and the opportunity to bid on amazing 
items during the  silent and live auctions.  The reception begins at 5:30 p.m. and dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m. The cost 
is $75.   Complete the form below to make your reservation by June 15th.

 Name:_____________________________________________________________
Address:____________________________________________________________
Phone:_____________________________E-mail:___________________________
Dinner Reservations
I would like to make reservations for the evening banquet for _____(#) at $75 each
Total = $__________

Make checks payable to The Childrenʼs Association – Minneapolis and mail to:
              Great Clips, Inc., Attention Dianna Anderson
              7700 France Ave S.  Suite 425, Minneapolis, MN  55435

Miss Muffet Bunco 

Laughter and shouting filled the air on the evening of April 19th after a delicious salad meal.  Thank-
you to all who made the Miss Muffet Bunco event successful. Over $1700.00 was raised All for the 
Love of Children. Prizes went to Jo Ginther(Peanuts) with the "Most Buncos," Nancy Baker(Little Boy 
Blue) was the overall "Biggest Winner," and the "Biggest Loser," was Sandy Wah(Ladybug).

Dates to Remember:

Monday June 25th,  Great Clips Charity Golf Classic 
Thumper Chapter     Golden Valley Golf Club

Wednesday August 1st  Executive Board Meeting 9:30 am 
Wednesday August 15th  9:30am Advisory Meeting

Early September  Little Boy Blue Spruce Tip sale.

September 19 Joint Exec and Advisory Meeting at Carol Evans

Friday September 28th, Pied Piper Bridge for Kids



     

         
    Happy Birthday, Ladybugs!
  
The Ladybug Chapter celebrated their birthdays this May with a fun and delicious outdoor potluck at the home of 
Lynn Freeman.  Tasty appetizers, salads and desserts filled their plates.  A beautiful spring evening made this a grand 
gathering.  A business meeting discussion about the 2013 luncheon and summer service projects preceded the fun gift 
exchange of lovely ladybug treasures.  The Ladybugs wish all Association members a wonderful summer filled with 
great weather and happy memories.

Thumper Bunco Bash!

The Thumper Chapter held their annual Bunco Party on March 17th at the home of Carol and Sandy 
Evans.  As always, it was a fun and festive evening with great food, lots of laughter and some wild 
moments.  Congratulations to Linda Elliott, the person who scored the highest overall points and the 
winner of the coveted Bunco Babe T-shirt.   For the second year in a row, Steve Dennis took home 
the loser’s award – a tissue box decorated like a dice!  

     2012 Thumper Chapter 
           Bunco Babe
           Linda Elliott
 



     

Weddings
Joan & John Randall 
Carol & Sandy Evans

MEMORIALS 
Beth Bergett’s Mother
Delores Benar

Helen R. King
Carol & Stephan Dennis

Jerry Clifford
Carol & Terry McTigue

John Pfeifer
Dick & Marlene Olson

Mervie Coulter
The Peanuts Chapter

Rosemarie Butman
Bernice Eckstein

     BIRTHDAYS
Judy LeBeda
Carol & Sandy Evans

Louise Hall
Barb Hoffman
Michele LaSalle

Pat Keogh
Mary Lou Nilson 
Wava Vertein 
Harriet Schroeder 
Lois Brase
Lyla & Don Vertein

Mrs. Jessica Wagener    
Mrs. Jan Wagener                
Mrs Sheila Brilliant       
Mrs Vivian Campbell     
Dr Kimberly Seltzer       
Mrs. Lou Ann McFarlane   
Mrs. Kathy Shcenk           
Mrs. Judy Schenk              
Mrs. Isabelle Lynch
Susan & Eric Schenk

CARY LAABS
JILL KORNAK
BETTY WALDRON
Carol and Ray Waldron

ROZ JAFFEE
NANCY JAFFEE SHIFF
KAREN JAFFEE
ARLENE FINLEY
DONNA TILSNER
TERRY DONDLINGER
ANN THOMAS
KATHY GROSSMAN
CAROL McMULLIN
ROBERTA FARRIS
NANCY JURKOVICH
GAYLE DESHONG
LORI TUKEY 
LORI TENEBAUM
Marcia Koester

MEMORIALS

Doris Brickley
Sue & Bob Brickley

Lillian Watson
Rosie Nortan

Helen Bergh
Nona Bergh

Rita Pepin                       
Rosie Dykhoff
Mary Pepin

Evelyn Burger             
Mille Freidheim
Kathy & Ted Burger

Peggy McTigue
Carol McTigue

HONORARIUMS

Eleanor Evans 
Carol & Sandy Evans

Purnell Gaukstad
Sue & Bob Brickley

Toni Schultz
Peggy Brettingen

Karen Waldron
Nona Bergh

Nicole Nichols Brew
Marian & Sam Nichols

SALLY KNAPP
Kathy and Ted Burger

ALVERA FRANCESCHI
LISETTE ACKERBERG
SARAH GOLLUST
Lynn Golberstein

BARBARA REEDY
Lindy Kriebich

BOBBIE DRESSEN
BETTY SANNERUD
Kim Sannerud 

GINNY WAGENER
MARY McCARY
Marcia and Geoff Mayo

STELLA LINDQUIST
Gloria and Barry Lindquist

Sophie Liljemark
Gaylynn & Bill Liljemark

Sally Ann Marwig
Dolores Marwig

Nancy Harper          
Marjorie Cook
Bill & Betsy Cook

Dolores Marwig
Carol McTigue

Elaine Canton 
Anna Mueller 
Sue Veys

   Mothers Day Donations
May 2012 Donations

Storybook is a publication of the Children’s Association-
Minneapolis Please submit articles for the next issue (AUG)

by JULY 15th to  Sharon Garber
storybook.association@gmail.com

Association President: Kimm Sannerud 
952-941-5906

 Association Office: 612-813-6226 

mailto:storybook.association@gmail.com
mailto:storybook.association@gmail.com


     

To make a Remembrance Contribution, please fill
out this form and mail it with your check to:   
Children’s Association – Minneapolis, 
2525 Chicago Avenue South    MDB 315
Minneapolis, MN  55404

All gifts are tax deductible as provided by law.
Make your check out to The Children’s Association - Minneapolis.
The Children’s Association – Minneapolis appreciates
your kindness and support.

Enclosed is my gift of $___________

 In memory of __________________________
       
          In honor of ___________________________

Special Occasion (if any): _____________________

Send Card to:                                            Sign Cards:

Name_________________________                  From___________________________

Address________________________                Address_________________________

City___________________________                 City_____________________________

State______ Zip Code______________              State______ Zip Code______________

I wish to charge my gift to: ___Visa ___ MasterCard      Account #____________________

Signature________________________ Expiration date:_____Security Code___________

Print Name______________________________ 
Phone_____________________________

Address_________________________________________ 
City_____________________

State_________ Zip Code___________________
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